
 

 
 
 
31 January 2020  
 
 
Dear parent/ guardian 
 
As a member of the Bangor Area Learning Community, pupils in Years 12 and 13 at Glenlola 
Collegiate are cordially invited, along with their parents/ guardians, to attend a Career and 
University Fair on Friday 14th February from 1.30 – 3.30pm at Bangor Grammar School. A flyer for 
this event is also attached for your convenience and information.  
 
This event offers pupils the opportunity to consult with staff from around 30 universities and Further 
Education Colleges, along with representatives from around 40 companies. This is a valuable 
opportunity for pupils to further inform and prepare themselves for the choices and decision they 
face in choosing subjects, courses of study and future career paths.  
 
GCS Careers Department  
 


